
December 10, 2024 
 
El Paso County Commissioners 
Holly Williams 
Carrie Geitner 
Stan VanderWerf 
Longinos Gonzalez, Jr. 
Cami Bremer 
 
I am writing to strongly oppose the current proposed development of Monument Ridge East. Development 
of the area is fine, but it should be less dense with more single-family homes on larger lots. 
 
This area is also the gateway to El Paso County.  Do we really want people to drive through the beautiful 
thousands of acres of open space in Douglas County to then hit County Line Road and see an immense and 
dense housing development right at the border?  I don’t believe this is the way we want to welcome people 
to El Paso County. 
 
Douglas County planners have stated that they don’t agree with the density of this area. 
 

          
As others have already asked, please take the following into consideration: 

 Wildlife 
 Water 
 Infrastructure 
 TraƯic 
 Weather patterns on the Palmer Divide 
 Evacuation in case of a fire 

 
Please don’t allow this development to occur as it is currently proposed. 
 
Thank you, 
Nolene Metzger, Monument CO 


